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TOWN OF SOUTH PALM BEACH 
NOTICE OF FINAL BUDGET RE- HEARING 

 
 
 

 

 

THE PREVIOUS NOTICE PLACED BY THE TOWN OF SOUTH 
PALM BEACH HAS BEEN DETERMINED BY THE DEPARTMENT 
OF REVENUE TO BE IN VIOLATION OF THE LAW, 
NECESSITATING THIS SECOND NOTICE. 

 

FINAL BUDGET RE-HEARING 
 

Tuesday, November 14, 2023 
at 5:01 P.M. 

 

Town Council Chambers 
3577 South Ocean Blvd. 

South Palm Beach, Florida 33480 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


